
  

 

 

 

Mrs. 

Dougherty’s 

Science 

Newsletter 

Announcements: 

 Accepting any STEM 

donations!! 

5th: We continued our investigation of 

physical and chemical changes with 

some very cool hands on labs! Ask about 

what happened to the steel nail in 

vinegar and salt! 

6th: We began looking at the specialized 

cells inside our bodies and connecting 

their structure with their function. 

Viewed them under the microscope and 

are getting excited to learn more about 

the organization in the body next week! 

7th: Summative Properties of 

Matter/Chemical Reaction Lab this 

week! Everyone did a great job 

conducting the experiment like true 

scientists! 

8th: Rounded out our natural selection 

unit by looking at mutations and if they 

are responsible for adaptive traits…On 

to evolution!! 

Contact Information: 

adougherty@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 x 205 


